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Boulder County’s 2025 National Volunteer Week Proclamation 
 
 
April is National Volunteer Appreciation Month – a month to recognize and celebrate the 
wonderful contributions made by volunteers throughout the country. Volunteerism 
benefits governments and non-profit organizations by boosting civic engagement, 
mobilizing resources, addressing service gaps, and fostering more inclusive and equitable 
programming.  
 
The Boulder County Commissioners appreciate the Boulder County volunteers, who 
contributed over one hundred thousand hours of their time, talents, and energy to 
Boulder County programs in 2024. The passion, skills, and expertise these volunteers 
brought to our programs helped us provide the best in public service, meeting the needs of 
our diverse community in meaningful ways.  
 
Now, therefore, be it resolved that the week of April 20 to April 26, 2025 be declared 
National Volunteer Week in Boulder County. 
 
Dated April 15, 2025 
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